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KINDERGARTEN NEWS 11/28/16

Reading: We will be mastering the letter Hh and its sound. The
students should be really good at beginning sounds by now. We continue
to work on details and predictions in the stories that we read.
Math: Continue to practice writing numbers, 2 dimensional(flat shapes),
3 dimensional shapes, ex. cone, sphere, cylinder, and cube. Recognizing
numbers to 10, we are working on 1 more and 1 fewer with numbers to 20.
Homework: Tues,: we will read a front and back sheet of sentences
Wed.: letter Hh in the Alphabet Book
Thurs. : writing Hh/math concepts.
Make sure you make words out of the flashcards every night ( ex: bat
cat vat rat sat,etc.)and have your child sound them out. You
/ can also use the sight words to make sentences with the “at” words in the
evenings.
The more your child reads, the better reader your child will be.
Miscellaneous: We appreciate all that you do at home to keep your
little one on track at school. It takes all of us working together to
master the Kindergarten concepts and skills. The comprehension part of
our curriculum seems to be hard for many of the children. We can not
stress how important it is that you ask questions about the stories that
you read at home. Comprehension needs to be practiced at school and at
home for the student to fully understand what they are reading. Keep
reading at home to strengthen this skill.
Also, they love to shop at our "STORE". When we shop at the "STORE" it
is excellent practice to exchange pennies for nickels, as well as count out
the money they need to buy the items.

The children should be able to count by 1's o 50 now. Addition problems
7/ are also fun to do at the dinner table.
> We are not having a Christmas program, our program will be in May and

‘%  we will give you the date as soon as it is scheduled.
Christmas vacation starts on Wednesday, December 21st.
Students will return to school on Wednesday. January 4th.
We will be doing many holiday activities and counting down the days until
Christmas. :
- On Wed. and Fri., please have your child wear tennis shoes to school for T
, gym. Of course if it is snowing and it is necessary to wear boots they can " 4
bring their tennis shoes to school for gym. '

Have a good week, everyone!




